
 

Academic Standards and Outcomes Assessment Committee 
February 24, 2022 
Meeting Minutes 

 
Attendees:   A. Auldridge, C. Baer, S. Cameron, C. Hawbecker, J. Luna, A. Miller,                   

T. Nedimyer, Dr. Renninger, R. Rohan, Dr. Scheetz, J. Stonestreet 

Excused: M. Martin 

Minutes submitted by T. Nedimyer 
 

1. Approval of Minutes from Last Meeting 
The January 27th ASOAC meeting minutes were approved as written. 
 

2. Open Issues 
a) Review draft of charge on number of academic programs 

• Dr. Renninger informed the group the draft of the charge to limit the number of academic 
programs a student can be active in at one time has been approved by the president. C. 
Baer suggested a minor change to the wording under “Mission or Charge” be made so the 
charge would be more accurately described. The group had a brief discussion regarding 
how limiting the number of academic programs a student can be active in at one time will 
impact faculty advising responsibilities. 

 
b) Decide how to move forward on charge (divide tasks) for next meeting 

• It was decided that group members would reach out to colleges within the MACC to see 
if they have a policy in place for limiting the number of academic programs students can 
be active in at one time. 

 
 

 
Future Meetings: March 24th 
 
 


